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The struggle continues, Victory is certain 

P.O. Box 24 
PE 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Your letter (undated) raises some interesting perspectives and 

does indeed show the extent to which many things can be so 

complex. 

All South Africans of Vision are hoping that the CODESA process 

would yield such fruit as to dispel even some of the fears 

alluded to in your letter. 

May God Bless You 

Murphy Morobe 
(Head: CODESA Administration) 
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